

CENTER FOR BUSINESS & INDUSTRYCorporate & Public Safety

April 12, 2022

Mr. Tim Duncan ASSP - Lehigh Valley Chapter 190 Comanche Pines Rd. Effort, PA 18330

Dear Mr. Duncan,

On behalf of the Lehigh Valley Safety Committee, I want to thank you for ASSP - Lehigh Valley Chapter's sponsorship of \$300 to support the Lehigh Valley Safety Committee Health & Safety Expo.

We are delighted that ASSP has joined us in sponsorship of the event being held on Tuesday, May 17 at NCC Main Campus, Lipkin Theatre. The event will begin at 8 a.m. with a continental breakfast, followed by the event welcome. We look forward to seeing you there.

The Lehigh Valley Safety Committee is committed to making the Lehigh Valley a safer place for employers and employees. We are proud to count the ASSP among our partners in this very important mission.

Thank you again.

Warm regards,

Thomas Barnowski

Chairman, LVSC/Director, CBI – Corporate & Public Safety

Phone: 610-861-5467

tbarnowski@northampton.edu